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Notice to Mariners No 72(T) of 2023 

Port of Southampton –  
DP World Firework Display – Sunday 3rd December 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Sunday 3rd December 2023 DP World Southampton will 
be having a staff event which includes a firework display. 
 
The firework display will take place at approximately 1730 GMT from DP World 
Southampton in Western Docks. 

The red rectangle in the chartlet below indicates approx. position of the display. 

 

 

This notice is self-cancelling at 2359 on 3rd December 2023. 

30th November 2023 
 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

or craft. 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   
 

Steve Masters 
Harbour Master 

http://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/

